
 

 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
    

    
  

   
   

 
     

    
    

     
 

 

 
      

   
 

Eric Holcomb, Governor 
State of Indiana 

Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services 
402 W. WASHINGTON STREET, P.O. BOX 7083 

INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46207-7083 
1-800-545-7763 

To: Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services stakeholders, including individuals, 
families, providers, case managers and staff 
From: Kylee Hope, Director, Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services Cathy Robinson, 
Director, Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services 
Re: Updated FAQ on COVID-19 flexibilities and resources for individuals and families 
Date: February 17, 2021 

The Bureau of Developmental Disabilities Services is committed to working collaboratively with 
individuals, families, case managers and providers during this extraordinary time. We 
appreciate the hands-on and coordinated efforts and responses our case managers and 
providers have demonstrated. As part of this commitment, BDDS has the following updates of 
interest: 

•  Updated FAQ  on COVID-19  flexibilities  on the  DDRS COVID-19  page.   
•  New resources for  individuals and  families  are  also  available on  COVID-19 page:  

o  Goal directed ways to spend time at  home  during the COVID-19 pandemic  
o  Integrated  supports for  preparedness  

BDDS is pleased to share information on tips for goal directed activities at home and tips for 
integrated supports and preparedness. 

www.IN.gov/fssa  
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https://www.in.gov/fssa/ddrs/files/Updated-FAQ-COVID-Policy-Changes.pdf
https://www.in.gov/fssa/ddrs/5762.htm
https://www.in.gov/fssa/ddrs/files/BDDS_GoalDirectedHomeIdeas_rev.pdf
https://www.in.gov/fssa/ddrs/files/BDDSIntegratedSupportsforPreparedness_rev.pdf
www.IN.gov/fssa



